
Sponsorship  boost  for
Easthouses FC

Easthouses  Football  Club  have
revealed their team strip for the
new season, made possible thanks to
a  £500  sponsorship  deal  with
Melville Housing Association.
The club is an established part of the Midlothian community
with  both  junior  and  adult  teams  playing  and  training  at
Easthouses Public Park, just outside Dalkeith.

Stuart Maclean, for the club, said: “Without the support of
the local community we would really struggle so help like this
is incredibly valuable. On behalf of everyone at the club I’d
like to thank Melville Housing for their generous donation.”

Melville Chief Executive John McMorrow said: “The new strips
look fantastic and we’re delighted to see our sponsorship
money put to such good use.

 “Stuart and his coaching team do a fantastic job and we’re
extremely proud that the team will be playing matches this
season under the Melville badge. We wish them all the best for
the new season.”

Easthouses FC proudly display their new sponsored strips
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